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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 27, 1975 

DEPARTURE CALL FOR MRS. PAM NEEDHAM AND HUSBAND 

I. PURPOSE 

Monday, June 30, 1975 
12:00 noon (3 minutes) 
The Oval Office 

From: Jim Cannon~ 

To say goodbye to Mrs. Pam Needham and her 
husband Nichael. 

II. BACKGROUND, PARTICIPANTS & PRESS PLAN 

A. Background: Mrs. Needham is moving to Chicago 
with her. husband, who recently accepted a 
position with the Chicago Board of Trade 
Options Market. 

Mrs. Needham first ca~e to the White House as 
a summer intern from Mount Holyoke College. 
She then returned as a member of the speech 
writers research staff and eventually became 
director of research. 

Mrs. Needham joined the Domestic Council as 
staff assistant in 1973 and more recently has 
served as assistant director covering health, 
Social Security, and consumer issues. 

B. Participants: Michael and Pam Needham. 

C. Press Plan: No announcement; White House 
photograph. 

III. TALKING POINTS 

I understand you have done a great deal of work 
in the last few months on our efforts against 
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consumer agency legislation, and I want 
you to know that we appreciate your help on 
that and all of the other issues you have 
been involved with. 
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